
All Saints Orthodox Christian Church 

210 Susquehanna Ave. PO Box 207 Olyphant, PA.  18447 

Fr. Paul Schellbach, Rector 

570-290-0490 (Cell)  mswpadre@gmail.com 

Office Hours: 9 AM-4 PM, Monday thru Friday 

www.allsaintsolyphant.org 

******************************************* 

  August 24, 2014 

11th Sunday after Pentecost 

******************************************************************  

August 27th, Wednesday 7PM. Council Meeting.  NOTE CHANGE OF DATE. 

Church School sign up list available at candle desk for upcoming classes. Please 
sign up children of any age through college. Sept. 7th is first Sunday of church 
School. 

September 19th & 20th. Ethnic Food Festival sign up listing for help at the candle 
desk.  Please sign up as this is for the up-building of our Church.  

Please bring a friend, relative or someone new to Church.  Invite them to coffee 
hour as well. It is always good to see new people in Church!  

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Greeters’ Ministry: Those interested in being a greeter for the services please see 
Fr. Paul.  We want all people who come to our Church to feel welcome.  

Should anyone have matters that need to be brought to the attention of the council, 
please write down the issue on paper and signed to Fr. Paul who will present it to 
the council. We need to keep Christ in our hearts as we move forward. 

Please come forward to the Ambo at the end of Liturgy for a weekly blessing: any 
birthdays, anniversaries, names days or travelers.  Please update the Perpetual 
Calendar as needed which is located by Fr. Paul’s office.  

Home blessing sheets on table in Narthex for Fr. Paul to continue home blessings. 
Please let Fr. Paul know if you would like your car blessed during coffee hour.  

mailto:mswpadre@gmail.com


Canned goods collection for needy families throughout the year.  Food collection 
box is located near entrance to the Social Hall. Fr. Paul now gives this to St. 
Tikhon’s Food Pantry located at 682 Robinson St. and St. Francis Soup Kitchen in 
Scranton. 

 Coupon exchange box is on literature table outside Hall downstairs.  

Parish directory and shut in list as addendum is available on table in Narthex. 
Please give Fr. Paul any corrections or updates.  

Please consider singing in the choir or teaching church school.  Please help us out.  
See Reader David for singing. See Fr. Paul on helping for church school. 

Month of August Education Prayer Corner: Prayer Before the Icon of the 
Theotokos. 

Saturday Vespers 6PM; Sunday Divine Liturgy 9:30AM. Confessions available 
upon request.  

Peroghi’s available for sale. $6 a dozen.  Friday and Sunday are pick up times.  

Prayers:   Please inform Fr. Paul if you want someone remembered throughout the 
month. 

Weekly collection: $196. Loose collection: $28. Tithe: $260. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

If anyone would like to sponsor a bulletin in memory of someone please let Fr. 
Paul know. 

Bulletin for August in memory of Martin & Antoinette Zarnosky offered by Peter 
& Theresa Zarnosky. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 


